

8th February 2024

Dear Hadley Phase 1 Parents,

Independent Learning during February Half Term

At Hadley we expect all our children to learn well and make good progress so that they can achieve their potential. Since September, we have been working hard to ensure that our pupils are making good progress. Our children are making fantastic progress and we want to ensure that this is maintained.

All children from Year 1 to 6 have access to an Independent Learning folder on their Showbie app.

We encourage children to complete as much independent work as possible in addition to their homework.

Prizes will be awarded for fully completed pieces of English and Maths independent work each day.

We look forward to seeing how much work your child has completed to help them to continue making excellent progress and achieve well.

Yours sincerely,

Oliver Kelly,

Deputy Principal Phase 1 Lead